

BENDIGO ORIENTEERS INC.
COMMITTEE MEETING AGENDA

Monday, August 2, 2021, 5.30pm

Via <https://meet.google.com/idj-pwrq-xct>

1. Members present - Craig Feuerherdt, Ross Slater, Neil Barr, John Wilkinson & Jim Russell

2. Apologies -

3. Minutes of Previous Committee Meeting - Moved: Craig Feuerherdt Second: John Wilkinson

4. Business Arising\Outstanding

 **Action List**

5. Correspondence IN

1. Sports Focus membership \$66 - approved.

6. Correspondence OUT

7. Treasurer's Report

Treasurer is away - no printed report.

Bank balance \$11,442.02 end of July.

8. General Business

- 1) Committee vacancies - John

Look for/approach members to join club and canvas for 2022 committee

Lorraine has resigned (moved to the coast)

Jacqui has also resigned

Encourage members to attend meetings, explicitly ask ppl at events

- 2) Q codes on map - Live Results - Jim

Do it for the remainder of the season

Procedure for Jim

- 3) Club Feature event - Jim

Something which involves orienteering at a simple level
Feature the bush around Bendigo
Involve other clubs - incentivises success?

4) Facebook

Check out Anne's issues with FB
Publish all events on FB
Advertise accordingly

5) Vic 24hr Rogaine 16/17 October

Do we want to change Andrew Cameron's event?

6) Course Setters

How do we treat course setters who are not club members?
Should be treated as members
Free event entry? Best way of doing it?
rvslater@gmail.com whats happening with this?

7) Acknowledge Lorraine's contributions to clubs

Include in newsletter
Letter from Secretary